F E B R U A R Y   N E W S L E T T E R
February 10, 2010

BLUE KNIGHTS

Congratulations to our newest Blue Knights:  Paul Gibson, Elizabeth Dickson, 
Alanna Hallihan, Haley Tucker, Elise Girouard, Kelsey Hansen, Danielle O’Reilly.  
Leeam Young, and Sara Quann.  Well done.  Blue Knights are looking forward to a Cross Country Ski trip at the end of February.
SUPERVISION

PLEASE NOTE:  Morning supervision of students begins at 7:40 A. M.  Please do not drop your child at school before this time.  Thank you.

MATH HELP

There will be Math help available Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays (at 2:35 P. M.  This is open to all students.
FRENCH IMMERSION

There will be a meeting for all parents of students considering entering early or late French Immersion on Tuesday, February 16, at 6:30 P. M. in the theatre at Dr. Losier Middle School.  Information will be provided on the Early and Late Immersion programs, as well as the Intensive French program.

TEACHER/STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK

For those parents/guardians who were unable to attend the recent meeting by the Home and School Association regarding preparations for the upcoming Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week.  If you are able to send in something for the Pot Luck (which will be held on Thursday, February 18th – (snow date is Friday, February 19th), please contact Cara DeBruyne at 624-9135.  Thank you.
HELPING HANDS FOR HAITI

What a wonderful fundraising effort!  Through hat and pyjama days, cookies and popcorn sales, Half and Half for Haiti, (50/50) draws at basketball games, Home and School,and personal donations, the students and staff of Dr. Losier Middle School raised over $1100 for the Haiti Relief Fund.  Congratulations!

ELECTRONIC DEVICES

Reminder to all students and parents that electronic devices are not to be used during school time.  We request that all texting to and from students be done before or after school hours.
HOOPS FOR HAITI
Dr. Loser Middle School and Harkins Middle School recently joined forces to raise money for Haiti.  The Varsity Girls’ Basketball teams played a great game.  With admission fees, cookie sales and a Shootout completion, $850 was raised and donated to the Red Cross.
GIRLS’ VOLLEYBALL
Girls’ volleyball will begin after March Break.  We are hoping to have two teams – Varsity and Junior Varsity.  Anyone who is able to assist the coaches with tryouts, practices, game nights, etc., is asked to contact Ms. Vye at the school (778-6077).
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VARSITY BOYS BASKETBALL
The varsity boys’ basketball team will play host to two tournaments in February.  On 

February 13th and 14th, they will host the North Shore Middle School Boys’ Basketball Championships, and on February 20th and 21st, they will host the BNB Provincial Championships.  The boys have had an excellent season so far and both tournaments should be very exciting. 

PERMISSION TO PUBLISH FORM

If you have not already done so, please return the Permission to Publish form, to allow

your child to be included in photos on our website.  Last names of students will not be included.  Thank you.
DATES TO REMEMBER

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 11

DANCE – 6:15 P. M. – 8:15 P. M.

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 13 &

NORTH SHORE BOYS’ BASKETBALL
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 14



CHAMPIONSHIP

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 16


SCHOOL HERITAGE FAIR

WEDNESDAY,  FEBRUARY 17

CUTE AWARDS







(Creative Use of Technology in Education)







James M. Hill Theatre – 7:00 P. M.

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 20

BNB MIDDLE SCHOOL

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 21


BOYS PROVINCIAL CHAMPIONSHIP

MARCH 1 – MARCH 5


M A R C H   B R E A K

FRIDAY, MARCH 12


END OF TERM 2

FRIDAY, APRIL 2



GOOD FRIDAY

MONDAY, APRIL 5



EASTER MONDAY

THURSDAY, APRIL 8


REPORT CARDS






PARENT-TEACHER INTERVIEWS







(Evening)

FRIDAY, APRIL 9



PARENT-TEACHER INTERVIEWS







(Afternoon)

FRIDAY, MAY 7



SUBJECT COUNCIL DAY







No school for students.

MONDAY, MAY 24



VICTORIA DAY
FRIDAY, JUNE 25



LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
WE WISH YOU ALL A VERY HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY!
